
The Spirit of Ringette Scholarship  

The Spirit of Ringette Scholarship has been established to encourage players to continue 

playing Ringette after the completion of high school, while registered in post-secondary 

education in Canada. The amount of the scholarship award shall be $750 per year. Scholarship 

funds must be applied to the academic year for which the scholarship was awarded. Up to one 

scholarship per year shall be awarded.  
 

Eligibility Criteria  

1. The applicant must have applied to be enrolled full-time in a post-secondary program at 
a university, community college or technical institute in an undergraduate, professional, 
graduate, apprenticeship, diploma, or certificate program within Canada.   
 

2. The applicant must be registered, or planning to register if registration has not yet 
opened, to play Ringette with a Ringette Association or club as recognized by a 
provincial governing body. 
 

3. Applicants must have registered with the Bow View Ringette Association as a player for 
at least FIVE seasons. (Seasons do not have to be consecutive). 
 

4. The successful applicant will have demonstrated sustained commitment to the sport of 
Ringette through playing, coaching, officiating, and other volunteer activities within the 
Bow View Ringette Association. 

 
Application Procedure  

1. Applications must be submitted by email to the Scholarship Committee, Bow View 

Ringette Association, by May 1st.  

Bow View Ringette Association  

Attention: Scholarship Selection Committee  

Email: scholarship@bowviewringette.com  

2. The application must include: 

• A completed application form 
• Two letters of reference from persons in the Ringette community 
• Proof of enrolment at, or the receipt of application to, a post-secondary 

institution (university, college, or technical institute) for the upcoming fall 

semester 

• Proof of registration, or the intent to register, as an active player for the 

upcoming season 

The successful applicant will be advised of the scholarship by May 22nd, of the year of 
application. Presentation of the Spirit of Ringette Scholarship will occur at the AGM. 
 


